
April 10,20 1 2 

S M  RICT 
716 

RANKFORT, KY 40601 
502-227-5740 

Jeff Derouen 
Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Rlvd. 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, ICY 40602-06 15 

RE: Case No. 2012-00008 

Dear Mr. Derouen: 

The Peaks Mill Water District has reviewed the Commission’s staff report and is in 
agreement with the findings and recommendations contained tlierein. It is our 
understanding that commission staff will prepare tlie necessary paperwork to move tlie 
process along. Please advise what actions we will need to complete. 

The only caveat is the Peaks Mill Water District has submitted tlie necessary paperwork 
to the Commission for a Purchased Water Adjustment for water from tlie Frankfort Plant 
Board. This will require recalculation of the final rate. 

If additional information or actions are iiecessary from the Peaks Mill Water District, 
please let 11s ltnow. 

Church Quarles 
Commissioner 
Peaks Mill Water District 


